Salisbury Pathways Committee
Meeting Minutes

Sixty-first Meeting

Date, Time: Monday, October 18, 2021, at 5:30 p.m. Virtual via Zoom.

In attendance: Chris Williams, Gerry Stanton, Pat Hackett

Absent: Natalia Smirnova, Kathy Trahan

Call to order at 5:02 p.m.

Agenda Item:

1.

Approval of the minutes of September 13, 2021.
Pat made a motion, Gerry seconded, no discussion, all approved

Status of the Connectivity Grant.

There was an additional $25-30k approved by the BOS for the flood study and hydraulic
analysis that CTDEEP required. Project is expected to be bid out this Spring for a Spring
start.

Status of Library to Salmon Kill Road Sidewalk.

There was a bid opening on September 27th with three bids, Progressive for $53, 840,
Metcalf for $75, 440, and Mather for $125,000. The BOS voted to accept the low-bid at
their October 4 meeting. Work is planned to start this coming Spring.

Re-appointment of Gerry Stanton and Pat Hackett (terms expire 11/2021).

Pat made a motion to appoint Gerry Stanton for another term and Chris seconded it.
Chris and Pat voted in favor. Gerry made a motion to appoint Pat Hackett for another
term and Chris seconded it. Chris and Gerry voted in favor. Names will go to the BOS

Citizens comments.
No citizen comments.

A question concerning the flashing beacon project for the 2 Salisbury crosswalks and the
Salmon Kill Road crossing at the Ramble was brought up at our last meeting. The project
will not occur this construction season and will take place this coming Spring.

Next Meeting date: November 15, 2021 — Sixty-second meeting

Meeting adjourned at 5:48 p.m.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Pat Hackett, member on October 18, 2021.



